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Mayor's Office 
 
 

DATE: February 25, 2025  

TO: Mayor Martinez and Members of the City Council 

FROM: 
 

Mayor Eduardo Martinez 
  

Subject: 
 

Presentation from AC Transit: Macdonald Avenue and 
Cutting Boulevard Transit Improvement Update 

FINANCIAL IMPACT: None 

PREVIOUS COUNCIL 
ACTION:  
 

None 

STATEMENT OF THE 

ISSUE: 

The Macdonald Avenue and Cutting Boulevard Transit 
Improvement Project will include the design and 
implementation of transit operations, access and safety 
improvements along Macdonald Avenue between and 
including Richmond Parkway and Wilson Avenue. A 
Traffic Study will be prepared to assess a variety of 
impacts related to Del Norte BART Station improvement 
projects and to identify improved operation 
recommendations for Alameda Contra-Costa Transit 
District(AC Transit), Golden Gate Transit, Napa Valley 
TA, Soltrans and WestCat bus services. 
 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: RECEIVE a presentation by Alameda-Contra Costa 
Transit District (AC Transit) – Mayor’s Office (Mayor 
Eduardo Martinez 510-620-6503). 

 

DISCUSSION:  

The Macdonald Avenue and Cutting Boulevard Transit Improvement Project will focus 

on designing and implementing enhancements to transit operations, accessibility, and 

safety along Macdonald Avenue, spanning from Richmond Parkway to Wilson Avenue. 

AGENDA    

REPORT 
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As part of this effort, a traffic study will be conducted to evaluate potential impacts 

associated with Del Norte BART Station improvement projects. The study will also 

provide recommendations for optimizing operations for Alameda-Contra Costa Transit 

District (AC Transit), Golden Gate Transit, Napa Valley Transportation Authority, 

SolTrans, and WestCAT bus services. 

 

DOCUMENTS ATTACHED: 

Attachment 1 – Presentation  
 


